
                                                              

 

FIRST 20 STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE FREE ADMISSION TO KIRBY vs WOODDALE VARSITY BASKETBALL GAME ON JANUARY 28. 
Contact Nikisha Greer at 901-416-2440 or greernl@scsk12.org for more information. 

 
 
 

 JOIN US FOR 

WOODDALE HIGH SCHOOL’S 

 
OPTIONAL OPEN HOUSE 

 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 28, 2022 
3:30 PM – 5:30 PM 

Event will be held in cafeteria 

 
Come see what all IT is about the ‘Dale! 

 
 


